
-FPL. 

-VIA HAND DELIVERY-

Ms. Ann Cole 
Division of the Commission Clerk and 

Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

John T. Butler 
Associate General Counsel - Regulatory 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5639 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
John.butler@fpl.com 

August 29, 2013 
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Re: Docket No. 130198-EI- FPL's Petition for Prudence Determination Regarding New 
Pipeline System 
Staff's First Data Request 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company's ("FPL") is a compact 
disc with its response to Staffs First Data Request dated August 14, 2013, relating to FPL's 
Petition for prudence determination regarding new pipeline system. FPL is serving Staff 
attorney Lee Eng Tan with five (5) copies of the enclosed compact disc. Pursuant to an 
agreement reached with the Florida Public Service Commission Staff ("Staff'), filing and 
serving the enclosed compact discs satisfies Staffs request for an original and five copies of 
FPL's responses to the referenced data requests to be filed with your office. 
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If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (561) 304-5639. 
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cc: Lee Eng Tan, Senior Attorney, w/encls. 
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